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Cooper, Themas

From: <©Cooper, Thomas
Snt:  Friday, Januery 13, 2006 4:18 PM

To: 61 1@daimlerchrysler.com’
Subject RE: PE05-081

Hslle Lamy,
Your request for an extension for DaimlerChrysler ta reply te ODI's Novamber 17, 2005 letter is granted. The: dua

date is extended te January 27, 2008, If DaimlerChrysler & able to provide a partial response priar o thi new
due dete, we would appreciate that It will help ue m2at our analysls schadule.
Thark you,

Tom Corpr

Chief, Vehicla Integrity Divisicn
Office of Defects Investigation
Phone: {202)366.5218

Fax (202)366.1767

teooper@nhtsa.dot,gov

From: jsti@daimlerchrysier.com [mallto:ljs11@daimierchrysier.com]
Sent: Friday, January 13, 2006 3:17 PM

To: Cooper, Thomas

Subject: PEDS-061

Tom,
Per our telephone conversatian earier this afterncon, DamlerChryster Carporation is requesting a two week due
date extenslon to January 27, 2006 for response o the PEXS-081 Informalion request (2005 miniven frand alr hag

sensor). This request i3 the unfertunete result of extanslve coordination invoived with required input from multiphs
suppllers involved with this investigation, as welt ag manpower constraints and multiple unavoldable acheduling

conflicta that have recently occumed. Thank you for your conglderation of this request

Regards,
Lerry Sak

1/13/2006



